
Appendix AA 
SIP Adoption Order 

Submittal Letter to EPA





 
January 26, 2022 

Michelle Pirzadeh, Acting Regional Administrator 
U.S. EPA Region 10 
1200 Sixth Avenue, Suite 155 
Seattle, WA  98101 

Re: Washington State Implementation Plan Revision for the Regional Haze Second Implementation 
Period 

Dear Michelle Pirzadeh: 

The Washington State Department of Ecology (Ecology) requests that the United States Environmental 
Protection Agency (EPA) approve the Washington State Implementation Plan (SIP) Revision for the 
Regional Haze Second Implementation Period. 

The revisions in the Regional Haze SIP for the Second Implementation Period replace the previously 
adopted Regional Haze SIP for the First Implementation Period. 

As the Governor’s designee for adopting SIP revisions and submitting SIPs to EPA, I submit this package as 
a revision to the Washington SIP for your review and approval. Ecology adopted the revision on January 
26, 2022. Ecology met all state and federal procedural requirements. We published a notice for public 
comment that included a hearing. The public comment period was from October 19, 2021, through 
November 23, 2021. The public hearing was held on November 18, 2021. Ecology received input from 46 
commenters and our responses are included in the Response to Comments located in Appendix W. 

Ecology is submitting this SIP revision electronically through EPA’s e-SIP submission system at 
https://cdx.epa.gov/. Ecology will also post the SIP revision on our website. 

If you have any questions on this submittal, please contact Linda Kildahl, Air Quality Planner, at 
linda.kildahl@ecy.wa.gov or (360) 706-3038. 

Yours truly,  

 
Laura Watson 
Director 

Enclosures 

cc: Jeff Hunt, EPA Region 10  
 Phil Gent, Ecology 

Linda Kildahl, Ecology 
Kathy Taylor, Ecology  
Records File  
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